
11-8-2021 

Stewart Cellers Foundation is looking for community 

service projects that will benefit the Kaycee community. 

We have approximately $100,000.00 for grants.  Some 

ideas include museums, libraries or historic sites as well 

as educational opportunities including conferences and 

seminars or visual and performing arts projects.  We 

would encourage applications from volunteer services, 

including senior citizen services, youth activities, 

volunteer fire department and EMS. If you have an idea 

for a stand-alone project or a project that can be blended 

with a larger effort, please contact us at 

ASCellers@gmail.com. 

 


